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“While Americans struggle to afford gas and groceries in the Biden economy, the federal 
government keeps spending their tax dollars with far too little oversight. If bureaucrats lose, waste, 
or misuse public funds, the least the government can do is own up to its mistakes and fix the 
problem. Heritage Action thanks Reps. Yakym and Bergman for fighting for accountability and 
sponsoring the Improper Payments Transparency Act.” 

-Heritage Action 


